At a Special Meeting of the Malone Village Board,
Malone Town Board, Joint Rec Commission held
by Teleconference on March 16, 2020 at 6:00 PM at
343 West Main Street the following were present:

Andrea Dumas Mayor
Norm Bonner Trustee
Archie McKee Trustee
Matthew Boyea Trustee
Brian Langdon Trustee

Also, in attendance:

Cheryl Cook, Village Clerk Rebahka Scaccia, Temporary Village Clerk
Kristine Lashway, Treasurer Nathan Race, Rec Commission

Andrea Stewart, Town Supervisor EJ Conzola, Telegram

Ed Lockwood, County Legislator Paul Walbridge, Rec Director

Mayor Dumas started the teleconference off by stating we are conferencing to discuss the two
bids that we received on the Recreation Building at the Rec Park. We received one from Tim
Leahy and one from Friends Construction. Will we accept one of the bids or reject all? Nathan
Race spoke up and said that due to the world crisis right now with Covid-19 we really can’t
make a decision. Until we know what the future is going to bring, we should hold off. Both
Boards agreed that the bids were way over budget. Everyone seemed to agree to reject both bids
and go out to bid again once the crisis has been lifted and vote on this in our work session
tomorrow morning. Once we do this, we can explain the situation to both bidders and Beardsley
Designs.

The teleconference ended at 6:16 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

A Qnk

Cheryl A. Codk, Village Clerk




